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Active Opportunities 
Although the Idaho Supreme Court is exempt from the State of Idaho’s statutory purchasing process, its
Administrative Office of the Courts regularly reviews the open market for goods and services to ensure
value for Idaho taxpayers. From time to time, Idaho’s Judicial Branch may also issue formal Requests for
Information (RFI), Requests for Proposal (RFP),or Invitations for Bid (IFB) to identify interested vendors,
potential solutions, and competitive purchasing opportunities.

 

 

Requests for Information
Case Management Systems. [1]

 

Requests for Proposals
None at this time.

 

Invitations for Bid
None at this time.

 

Other
None at this time.
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